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July 3, 2020 
 

 
City of Madison On-Street Parking Updates 

 
The Parking Division is continuing the current suspension of some posted restrictions in non-metered 
areas through Sunday, July 12. We will continue to evaluate all changes on a week-by-week basis, 
making adjustments to best meet the needs of the community.   

The following non-metered parking restrictions will remain temporarily suspended Citywide through 
at least Sunday, July 12, and will not be enforced: 

• Residential Permit Only areas 
• 1-hour and 2-hour time-limits in non-metered areas  
• Street sweeping and Clean Streets-Clean Lakes program restrictions 

All other on-street metered and non-metered parking restrictions are in effect and enforceable. 
 
Visit https://www.cityofmadison.com/parking-utility/coronavirus for all the current information related 
to the Parking Division and service changes.  
 
As a reminder, it is safest to remain home, but if you are required to leave your home, it is recommended 
to wear a cloth face cover as an additional tool to prevent spreading of the virus.   Please help keep our 
community healthy and safe by following Public Health Madison & Dane County recommendations and 
guidance.   
 
 
Contact Information: 
Parking Division: 608-266-4761   
parking@cityofmadison.com 
 

mailto:parking@cityofmadison.com
https://www.cityofmadison.com/parking-utility/coronavirus
https://www.publichealthmdc.com/coronavirus/recommendations-and-guidance
https://www.publichealthmdc.com/coronavirus/recommendations-and-guidance
mailto:parking@cityofmadison.com

	Parking Division

